
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: Stephen Jordan
Subject: RE: PQC
Date: Thursday, November 17, 2016 10:24:00 AM

It's probably do-able, but it would have to also connect to the NIST network to do it (remote access), so it might be
tricky.

-----Original Message-----
From: Stephen Jordan [mailto:stephen.jordan@nist.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 10:24 AM
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: PQC

Ok thanks. I wonder whether there is a way to make my google phone calendar automatically synch to my microsoft
outlook calendar. I doubt it.

-Stephen

On 11/17/2016 10:21 AM, Moody, Dustin (Fed) wrote:
> Definitely spurious.  In fact, I'd say it is highly nefarious.  If you come in, I'd suspect you'd be one of the few
people at NIST that day.
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Stephen Jordan [mailto:stephen.jordan@nist.gov]
> Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 10:18 AM
> To: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
> Subject: PQC
>
> Hi Dustin,
>
> Are we having a PQC meeting on November 25? I have this in my calendar but I'm not sure whether it is real or
spurious.
>
> Thanks,
>
> Stephen
>
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